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• The European Federation of Pharmaceutical 

Industries and Associations represents the 

pharmaceutical industry operating in Europe: 

 

– EFPIA’s membership: 31 national associations and 35 leading 

pharmaceutical companies, including Lundbeck;  
 

– EFPIA’s commitment to health: researching, developing and 

bringing new medicines to patients that will improve health 

and the quality of life; creating an environment that will enable 

the research-based pharmaceutical industry to meet 

healthcare needs; 

 



Q1: What have you already done/what will 

you do in terms of commitment to action 

under the Alcohol and Health Forum? 
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Q1 a) What we’ve done so far…  

• Presentation of the latest data on alcohol 

dependence, European Parliament, 10 May  

• Distribution of the report to more than 1000 

contacts  

• Dissemination of the report in key networks 

dealing with alcohol policy 

Q2 b) Our commitment:  

• Roll out communication plans in key European countries  

• These plans will vary from country to country to ensure they take into 

account national  

 



Q2: How do you expect membership in the 

Forum be helpful for your work? 
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• Access to knowledge of effective policy measures and 

contributions to reduce alcohol-related harm 

 

• Explore the potential of partnerships with the medical 

community to address barriers to early diagnosis and 

effective management (e.g. trainings, guidelines, 

educational materials) 

 

• Explore future commitments in the workplace 



Thank you for listening! 

For more information contact:  

Maria Brandão, Public Affairs Manager at Lundbeck at 

mdao@lundbeck.com 



This paper was produced for a meeting organized by Health & Consumers DG and represents the views of its author on the
subject. These views have not been adopted or in any way approved by the Commission and should not be relied upon as a statement of 
the Commission's or Health & Consumers DG's views. The European Commission does not guarantee the accuracy of the data
included in this paper, nor does it accept responsibility for any use made thereof.


